Fence construction - homeowners must complete an Architectural Change Request
Form. To speed up the approval process, please consider these guidelines.

If building a wooden fence:

Posts must be of treated wood and set in concrete

Horizontal rails between posts must be of treated wood

Vertical pickets should be between 4-6@all and must not be made of soft wood (such as
pine) to prevent warping. Cedar is recommended.

It is recommended that vertical pickets not be in contact with the ground, to prevent
rot/termites and to allow for easier trimming.

If considering non-wood building material for fence:
Chain link fencing will not be approved
Other metal fencing will be evaluated on a case by case basis

Most fences in Autumn Ridge are 5@all shadow box design with cedar wood pickets.
This is the preferred fence type for consistency throughout the neighborhood, though
this style is not explicitly required.



